T Masses this week at St. Michael’s  -vanuary 21-28, 2024

“Follow me and I will maKe you fishers of people.” san 120

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time vears

Saturday, January 20 5:00 pm Special Intentions of Anita Serson & Family -Barbara Meers

Sunday, January 21 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula
11:00 am 1 John Lawless -Carol & Family

Mass Intention Requested by
Monday, Jan. 22 10:00 am St. Michael’s School Mass No Noon Mass

Tues., Jan. 23 10:00 am Notre Dame School Mass at the School

7:00 pm t Ingrid Robin -Marrocco Family
Wed., Jan. 24 St. Francis de Sales 12:05 pm { Cathy Cavanaugh -Marg & Greg Mazia
Thurs., Jan. 25  The Conversion of St. Paul 10:00 am Mass at Palisade Garden

12:05 pm 1 Shirley Sich -John & Bernice Basinger
Friday, Jan. 26 St. Timothy & St. Titus

12:05 pm t Jean-Francois Maillard -Marie-Noelle Maillard

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time Saturday, Jan. 26 5:00 pm Spec Int of Cyndy & Rob Harper-

50t Wedding Anniversary -St. Michael's CWL Sunday, Jan. 27 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula
11:00 am Spec Int of Peter, Suzette & Isabella James & Maria -Murray & Antoniette McBride

LIRS UNIO]  Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

Safely Arrived! in the early hours of last Thursday morming and after a 5 -year wait, Hanna
and Betty (Naga) arrived in Toronto, originally from “Ethiopia via Peru”. What a wonderful example
of loving patience, faith and perseverance Hanna and Betty are to us.
Thank you to all who have been helping to support their sponsorship through St. Michael’s Church.
§  Special thanks to the members of our parish who have worked and are continuing to work as a
; team with our local Sisters of St. Joseph to make all this possible, Sylvia Barrett, Natasha Deryaw,
Carol Lawless and Nancy White. Last Sunday, Hanna and Betty attended the 11.00am Mass and
were so warmly welcomed by Fr. MacAnthony and the community gathered.
At present, Hanna and Betty are staying with the Sisters at Villa St. Joseph. [f anyone knows of an
| apartment that may be available at an affordable monthly rent, please contact the Sisters as soon
- as possible at 905-372-2741. Earlier we received some possibilities for work for Hanna. At this
point in t|me it is not pos5|ble for Hanna to travel out of Cobourg to work so if you know of any local opportunities please let
Sister Mary know: mrowell@csjcanada.org — Thank you and please continue to pray with and to welcome Hanna and Betty.

Are you, or someone you know looking to receive sacraments?
Fr. MacAnthony will be starting lessons for those adults/youth who need any of the sacraments: Baptism, First Communion,
Confirmation. Please register via email or call the office by the end of January...Sessions begin February.  Spread the word!

“"BEE” PRESENT - "BEE” VISIBLE "BEE H‘@ ACCESSIBLE!!
Reflection: “There are two ways of spreading light; to be a candle or the mirror that reflects it.”
Mark your calendar NEXT CWL General meeting: February 20, 2024, at 1:15 pm in the Parish Centre.
» Presentation of 2024 budget and approval ¥Valentine’s Day Celebration
REMINDER: CWL 2024 Annual membership is $40 and is now due. Contact Susan 289-252-2219 if you have any questions.

To Join the Knights of Columbus online go to: kofc.org Then Click on JOIN, fill in the blanks. In AGENT CODE
type in: DGIMPEL and then click on ADD {this will give you Free entry fee for that year. ***DO NOT USE
‘BLESSEDMCGIVNEY. Preferred Council: 1970. Member referral: 2306912, Parish: St. Michael the Archangel ,
Cobourg, Ontario. You will later be contacted by our Financial Secretary. Thank-you and Welcome !

Steubenville 2024 Still time to sign up! The Peterborough Diocesan Youth Office is presently organizing a
group to take part in the Steubenville Youth Conferences on June 28-30, 2024, in Steubenville, Ohio. Youth in high school
(grades 9-12) are welcome to join our Youth Office group from across the diocese, especially from parishes who cannot form a
sizeable group of their own. Final costs will be determined as soon as possible but any interested parishes and/or youth
Contact the Parish Office at 905 372-6844 or email office @ stmichaelscobourg.ca.

For more information on the Steubenville Youth Conference, visit hitps:/steubenvilleconferences.com/youth/

Rosary Repairs: Just a reminder of the service that parishioner CarolAnn is offering...contact her at 289-
251-5957 and leave a message, or place rosaries in collection basket in an envelope with your contact information.
She'll let you know when repaired.




